

The Hon, and Rev. H. J. Cody, D.D., LL.D. President

September 29, 1932

My dear Sir Arthur:

I am deeply grateful to you for your message of sympathy. My dear wife often used to speak of you and the pleasure she has always had in meeting you. I fear that even if she had survived this recent attack she would have been an invalid confined to bed for the rest of her life. That would have been very hard for her, I know, although even that would have been a refreshment to me when I came into the house from work, but God knows best. Almost her last words to me were: "Never mind you have your work to do, and it is great".

On account of her death we are cancelling my formal installation as president on October 14th. I really could not face the ordeal, but I am turning all my powers to the regular work of the University. We have an astonishingly large registration in first year arts, over one thousand have already registered.

With every good wish to Lady Currie and yourself,
Believe me,

Your faithful friend,

A- J. 6 ody
President.

Sir Arthur W. Currie, G.C.M.G., Principal, McGill University.